
Are you a NZART member? 
 
 

 
 
The Waikato VHF Group Inc. as a branch of NZART supports the aims and objects 

of our national association which provides services to benefit all radio amateurs. 

Among those are IARU and Local Government liaison, involving time and effort 

spent protecting our ability to participate in amateur radio as a hobby, yet only 

one third of licensed amateurs in New Zealand are members of NZART. The 

other two thirds are enjoying benefits won through work done on our behalf 

without contributing towards funding that organisation. 

 
NZART publishes one of the most internationally respected amateur radio 

magazines, “Break-In”, the fortnightly “Infoline” via email, as well as maintaining 

a web site full of amateur radio information. 

 
Properly funding NZART benefits all amateurs in New Zealand. Individual 

operators no longer pay an annual amateur radio licence fee (one of the 

concessions won by NZART), so if you’re not an NZART member, how about 

becoming one today for just $2.00 per week. 

http://www.nzart.org.nz/
http://www.nzart.org.nz/nzart/iaru/
http://www.nzart.org.nz/h-quarter/break-in/
http://www.nzart.org.nz/h-quarter/infoline/
https://www.nzart.org.nz/nzart/join
https://www.nzart.org.nz/nzart/join

